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I fully support Cooke Aquaculture Pacific's move to produce triploid steelhead at all their marine
sites.
As we have endured covid 19 over the past several months, the importance for locally produced
foods from both land and sea has become more apparent than ever. Also, considering the
underwhelming footprint it takes to produce 10,000 metric tonnes of sustainable locally grown
healthy protein in Washington waters and the local jobs it provides makes this a no brainer.


